Notice of a Public Informational Meeting for the Proposed PG&E Fulton-
Fitch Mountain Reconductoring Project

Proposed Project: Pacific Gas and Electric (PG&E) filed an application
(A.15-12-005) with the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) on
December 3, 2015, for a Permit to Construct (PTC) the Fulton-Fitch Mountain
Reconductoring Project to reinforce the electric transmission system in
Sonoma County by replacing conductor for a 9.9-mile-long section of the Fulton-Hopland 60 kV
Power Line in between Fulton Substation and Fitch Mountain Substation. The project would
replace poles along 8.1 miles of the Fulton-Hopland 60 kV Power Line and replace conductor on
1.3 miles of the Geysers #12-Fulton 230 kV Transmission Line, and make modifications to Fitch
Mountain Substation.

Public Meeting: The CPUC, as lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA), will hold an informational meeting for the public, to describe PG&E’s proposed project
and the CEQA process.

Date/Time: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 Location: Windsor Community Center
from 6:30 pm — 8:00 pm 9291 Old Redwood Highway, Building 200
Windsor, CA 95492

For more information about the project, to view project maps and documents, and to learn how
to submit comments or questions, please visit:
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/Environment/info/panoramaenv/Fulton-Fitch/Fulton-Fitch.html
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